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This is my season ending report and I must say it was a BLAST!! The
interest and the community VIBE has been off the chart and I'm really
excited about next year. I hope you can continue with your tennis
wherever you go this summer and come back healthy and ready to go. 

MEMBERS OF THE 3.0 CTA MEN'S TEAM 



Last week's interclub matches:
Monday the 3.5 Bonita Ladies won 2-1. The 3.5 CTA Men lost 1-2
Tuesday the 3.0 CTA Men lost 1-2. The 6.5 USTA Women won 2-1
Wednesday the 3.0 CTA Women won 2-1
Thursday the 3.0 Bonita Men lost 1-2
Friday the 2.5 Bonita Men won 3-0

THERE ARE NO HOME MATCHES THIS WEEK 

If you want to continue with the clinics or private lessons, you can
contact me on my cell phone at 443-789-0392. 

This week's stroke of the week is on the volley and the half volley, taking
place this Tuesday, 4/29, at 11:00 am. Please contact me (Mike Barnes) if
interested. 

Thanks again to all the captains of the interclub teams and to all the
volunteers who helped run the various programs this season. You are a
big reason why this tennis program is expanding and we greatly
appreciate it.

Please note that the court sheet will no longer be posted on the bulletin
board as of this Friday. 

Tip of the Week:
The volley and the half volley are of extreme importance when playing
doubles. You will find that good net players are highly successful in
doubles and I encourage you to take the time and work on your skills at
the net.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!! Tennis Pro, Mike Barnes! 


